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Statement of Bangladesh in the Review of China during the 31st session of the Working Group on Universal Periodic Review (UPR) of the Human Rights Council, Geneva, 06 November 2018

Thank you, Mr. Chair. We warmly welcome the Chinese delegation to this UPR Review and appreciate their national report. 

Mr. Chair,

The path to ensuring promotion and protection of all human rights for all people passes through development. Bangladesh commends the development miracle of China. We also agree that there is no universal pathway to development of human rights in the world, as each country has its particularities and constraints emanating from political, socio-economic, cultural and ethical realities. China’s proactive efforts to implement the accepted recommendations of last two cycles are indeed noteworthy. 

Mr. Chair, 

We have the following recommendations:

1) Continue to implement the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, and remaining committed to the Paris Agreement;
2) Continue increased supply of educational resources in remote, rural and ethnic minority areas;
3) Continue to promote participation, integration and sharing of development benefits with the people in vulnerable situations.
Thank you. 
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